
 
 

 DEPARTMENT SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 

NOTICE 

 

___________________________________________________________ 

 
No: AJU/SOHAS/299/25                                                     Date:06-09-2025 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

It is hereby notified to all the students that the School of Pharmacy that to 

commemorate World Patient Safety Day 17th September 2025 in association 

with BHESAJAM, NCC, NSS and UBA Cell, Feminine Hygiene V: Health and 

Hygiene Awareness Programme for Adolescent Girls will be organized on 

12th September 2025 addressing the crosscutting issues on human Values and 

keeping the Local as well as Global needs in view, caring the health ability for 

mentally, socially, physically fit person considered to live lives to the fullest as 

a healthy one. The event will be coordinated by Dr. Shweta, Ms Mansi Singh, Ms 

Sarmili Sahoo, Ms. Ankita, Ms Sonali Mandal, Ms. Alka Mahato, Mr. Dusmanta 

Mahanta and Mr Barun Mandal.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 Dean  
School of Pharmacy 

Copy to 

Office of the Registrar 
Class Coordinators 
ERP Coordinator 
In-charge website 
Office Record 
Student Whatsapp group 
 
 
 


